
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  070368 Sale Date - 7/18/2007

Q: SHEET 10 OF 29, TIMBER SUBDECK MATERIALS -  DOES THE STATEMENT 'PRESERVATIVE TREATMENT FOR 
STRUCTURAL TIMBER CONFORMING TO CMS 712.06' PERTAIN TO THE PLYWOOD SHEETING AND THE 4X4'S OR JUST 
THE 4X4'S?  THERE IS SUBSTANTIAL COST VARIANCE FOR TREATED PLYWOOD.  PLEASE CARIFY.

Question Submitted: 7/13/2007

The 4x4 timber is considered structural and the plywood sheeting is not; therefore, the treatment applies to the 4x4s 

only.

1Question Number:

The general note for "ITEM SPECIAL - STRUCTURE, MISC. TIMBER SUBDECK" on page 10/29 indicates the bolts are to be 
  3/8" diameter. The detail on page 16/29 indicates 3/4" diameter. Please clarify.

Question Submitted: 7/16/2007

Please use the 3/4" bolts.  Thank you for pointing out this inconsistency in the bidding document.  Because the cost 

of the bolts is small relative to the entire project, we will not delay the sale in order to issue an addendum.

2Question Number:

Q) THE PROJECT COMPLETION DATE IS 10/31/07.  SHOULD THIS BE 2008 COMPLETION?  THE LISTED COMPLETION 
DATE IS EXTREMELY UNREALISTIC.  PLEASE CORRECT BY ADDENDUM.

Question Submitted: 7/6/2007

The District has reviewed your request and respectfully declines to change the completion date.

3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


